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Our lovely residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home posed for a Valentine's photoshoot this week, in preparation for

making cards for their nearest and dearest.

We decorated our picture frame with a big heart and residents gave their best sunny smiles.

We will be sending the cards out to their families and loved ones for Tuesday 14 February – sent with lots of love!

 

 


